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The following are key findinga and comments from this study:

* The 1990 domestic market
for telecommunications at-
1-a4noA an antimatan ialia

in va

equipment market. Basic
voice services, which con-
stituted over three-quar-
ters of total service rev-
enues in 1990, have been
provided solely by Korea
Telecom (KT), a state-
owned enterprise. Legisla-
tion has been passed to
pave the way for Korea
Telcom's privatization.

* Important new services
that Korea's Ministry of
Communications and five
existing basic telecommun-
ication service providers
plan to make available in
the nineties, include the
launching of a domestic
communications satellite,
introduction of CATV, and
a host of local and inter-
national data communica-
tions services.
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